
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 8/4/2016 2:56:39 PM
Subject: Council Votes Requiring a Two-Thirds Majority

Attachments: Memo - When Two-Thirds Votes Required.pdf

Dear Mayor and Council,

Please see attached Memo from Janice Mackenzie, City Clerk, regarding Council votes requiring a two-
thirds majority.
At the Regular Council meeting on July 26, 2016, Councillor Carr asked staff which Council decisions 
require greater than a simple majority of council members present. In response, I indicated that staff 
will provide a memo outlining when a two-thirds affirmative vote is required.

Please contact Janice MacKenzie if you have any additional questions.

Best 
Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston | City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7627 | Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
Twitter: sadhuajohnston 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any accompanying documents contain confidential information intended 
for a specific individual and purpose. This message is private and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this 
information, is strictly prohibited.
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